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Statewide award presented to Richardson Co treasurer

(KLZA)-- During Tuesday's meeting of the Richardson County Commissioners,
Nebraska Association of County Officials Deputy Executive Director John
Cannon presented an award to County Treasurer Amanda Bartek-Young.

The “Next Generation Award” was presented for the first time in 2019 and is
given to a county official for showing a promising future by being actively
involved in their affiliate groups and by showing a strong interest in the
development of NACO through leadership and education.

During the regular business the Board reviewed the possibility of purchasing an
excavator with Highway Superintendent Steve Darveau, Jr. Darveau also ask
Commissioners to consider approval of the purchase of heating equipment for the
grader shops. Quotes for a vehicle lift for the County Shop were also presented
with action on the proposed purchase expected during the Boards December 22
meeting.
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